
ー NOTIFICATIONー
PRICE CHANGE

We truly thank you and your dog for always
using our service. We are sorry that we have
to announce a 10% price raise on our entire
current service rates effective October1st
due to our business running costs being 
strongly affected by the extreme inflation.
We honestly hope for your understanding
and look forward to continuing cooperation
with you providing our best service.

The service contents on all of
our services remain the same.

Again, we sincerely hope for your 
understanding and cooperation.

＊For further informations, please see the PDF file ‘New rates’ .


